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Our new year for pupils starts on Thursday 19th August.

P1 pupils should enter the school via the gate at the end of the car park near the playground and the MUGA. For the first few days parents of P1 children may accompany children to the outside classroom door between 9:00 and 9:10a.m
Children will leave parents at the door, go through the classroom and change their shoes in the cloakroom.
Children can be collected from the classroom door after school. To avoid congestion Mrs McMillan’s class will leave at 3:00pm and Mr Flannighan’s class at 3:05p.m. We ask that you are prompt and adhere to advice regarding social distancing. Currently we are asking all parents to wear a face covering in the school grounds.

· Please send your child with a coat and a change of shoes.
· Please label all clothing. All uniform looks the same!
· Water bottles are encouraged but no juice during class time please.
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· School meals are free for P1. Orders are taken in class every day. 
· We encourage children to bring a small healthy snack for play time.
· Uniform grants are available to families who receive income support. Please apply if you qualify. 
· Please let us know of any medical condition. We encourage children to manage their own asthma inhalers but we will keep a spare if you wish.

· We may administer medicines but please fill out the form available from the office.
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· Please inform the office if your child will be absent. [image: image4.png]


Please keep us informed of changes of details. (Mobile and work numbers).
· PE kit can be kept in school in a draw string bag. Children will be allocated a house and we encourage pupils to wear a T-shirt of their house colour, these can be ordered from the office. The class teacher will let you know which days PE will be on. Pupils will be given a book bag, this should be all they need.
We understand that this year has been a difficult for everyone but believe that the children have been well supported in their transition into P1.

We look forward to working with you and your children. Remember if you have any questions or problems please talk to us.
Mr Stevens
Telephone: 01557 332610
E-mail: gw10officekirkcudbri@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

